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The Mellor Practice 
Our main sponsor, The Mellor Practice, are expanding with a new shop in Worthing at 31 Chapel Road, Worthing (BN11 1EG).
The office is opening on Thursday 12th April, with all involved at Littlehampton CC welcome to the launch any time between 2pm and 8pm.
For the full story, including contact details, please visit the Mellor Practice website here. 
Chopsticks 
We are pleased to announce Chopsticks will be sponsoring us this year. Chopsticks Restaurant is a small family run Chinese restaurant, established since 1972.
Their address is 9-11 Beach Rd, Littlehampton, BN17 5HZ. 
Their website is http://www.chopstickslittlehampton.co.uk/. 
So if you fancy a Chinese, please use our sponsor Chopsticks.
Games this weekend
On Saturday the second team are due to be travelling to Aldwick for the first friendly of the year, and on Sunday the first team host East Preston at The Sportsfield. Both games start at 1pm.
Training
Training will not be taking place tomorrow. The ground is still too wet at The Sportsfield. Therefore we have booked The Littlehampton Academy again for indoor nets on Friday, 7.30pm-9pm. Hopefully we will be able to get outside next week.
100 Club
The 100 club draw for March was drawn live on our Facebook page last week by Mac Cox. The winners can be found here. 
Friday Feature
Last week’s Friday Feature was with the club captain. This can be viewed here.


